
From: University President Susan A. Cole

Tuesday, June 4, 2019; via e-mail

In regard to the terminology related to what have generally been referred to as student 
course evaluations, I have conferred with the Provost, and we accept the 
recommendation and will change the designation to 'student course survey'.  That said, 
it may take some time to clean up all the places where the term 'student course 
evaluation' or 'student evaluation' is used, but we will work away at it.


